
Dear Lake Jovita HOA Members, 

 

It’s that time again. This year, our Annual Membership Meeting will be held on 

January 27, 2025, 6pm, at the Lake Jovita Clubhouse located at 12900 Lake Jovita 

Blvd, Dade City FL, 33525. 

 

This Agenda will be focused on the election of Board Directors. If you have an 

interest in serving on the Board, we have three seats up for election this year. 

 

1. Seat one replaces David Bartley and will be for a two-year term. He is 

running for re-election. 

2. Seat two replaces David Walker and will be for a two-year term. He is 

running for re-election. 

3. Seat three replaces Kevin Byrne and will be for a two-year term. 

 

The three candidates with the highest vote count will be the new Directors.  

 

If you have an interest in running for one of these seats, please provide written 

confirmation of your interest by mailing or delivering your intent to the HOA 

office (Welcome Center) at 12330 Lake Jovita Blvd. Dade City, FL  33525, before 

5 pm, December 18, 2024.  

 

In addition, we are inviting those Members who have not signed up for 

Electronic Voting an opportunity to do so now; for this election and future 

elections. The attached Owner Consent to Receive Electronic Notice form is a 

fillable form and can be typed into. Please email the completed form to Sherri 

at email@lakejovitahoa.net , return it by postal mail or deliver it to the HOA 

office (Welcome Center) at 12330 Lake Jovita Blvd. Dade City, FL  33525. 

The Owner Consent form must be received before 5 pm, December 15, 2024.  

 

*Those residents that have already signed up for Electronic Voting do not 

need to register again. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Lawrence Anzalone 

President, Lake Jovita Homeowner’s Association 
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